Dear New Prospect Parent,

Welcome to the start of another great school year! Your New Prospect PTA’s theme for this year is
“Dream Big, STEAM Big”. This theme highlights the importance of making an impact as a
community on our children’s lives and education through Science, Technology, Engineer,
Art/Design, and Math.

By joining the PTA, you will help enrich your child’s education and experience at New Prospect
Elementary. Your generous donation supports and funds the following wonderful events, programs
and improvements this school year:

e Academic Enrichment (New Student Tech Team Support, School Assemblies, New STEM
Science Lab, STEM Kits, School Play, Reflections, Exceptional Children’s Week)

e Teacher Services (Teacher Technology Support, Academic Enrichment Fund, Teacher
Appreciation Luncheons, Teacher Appreciation Week)

e Family Events (Back 2 School Bash, Snowflakes & Hotcakes Breakfast, 5" Grade
Graduation/Festivities)

e Community Outreach (Operation Helping Hands-community outreach projects, Recycling,
Red Ribbon Week, WatchDog Dads)

We have established a fundraising goal of $35,000, which we plan to achieve through 2 fundraisers:
(1) the Fall Membership Campaign & (2) the annual Snowflakes and Hotcakes/Theme Baskets
Fundraiser.

This year, we are aiming for 100% membership! what does 100% membership mean? For
every student, there is at least one parent member of PTA.

Please find attached our Fall Membership Donation Form (see how to win one of three reserved
parking spots for a semester!). Please complete this form and bring it to the PTA table at Sneak
Preview on Aug. 5th. We look forward to seeing you there and encourage you to help enrich our
children’s education by joining at one of our PTA membership levels!

Best regards,

Nicole Moskowitz and Mandee Young
New Prospect PTA Co-Presidents




